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The Official Green Acres of Mount Pleasant Newsletter

February was a month made for sharing love and we embraced it to the fullest. We made Valentines and
Treats for Creative Beginnings Developmental Center and for our Green Acres Staff. We had a lot of fun at
our Valentines Day Party frosting cookies and eating them. We had so many different groups from CMU
bring Valentines for everyone. We even had high school students from Shepherd High School hand deliver
Valentines to each resident. We also had a great time at Pixie Restaurant for our Lunch Bunch outing. We
had musicians and Michele’s Dancing Dogs come in for entertainment. We've had a wonderful month of

fun times together.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

e We are now accepting candy donations for the Easter Eggstravaganza. The
candy should be small enough to fit into a plastic egg. We appreciate
everyone’s help with this endeavor.

e As warmer weather approaches we ask that you keep in mind everyone is

allowed one double shepherds crook for birdfeeders and/or flowers. Thank you.




Ashley is originally from Millington, Michigan, however she currently resides in
Mt. Pleasant. During her High School career, she worked in Cosmetology. Since

i worked in AFC Homes, Private Homes, and a Commercial Facility. Ashley has
been a part of the Green Acres family since June of 2024. She says she cares
- Jabout the people for whom she provides care. They become just like her own
y family and she wants to give them the best care possible. Ashley’s favorite
(] ( hobbies are cooking, shopping and hanging out with friends and family. She also
loves traveling to new places, which includes all over the U.S. Her favorite state
|is Missouri because of it's pretty scenery and she has family that live there.

( We are very blessed and happy that Ashley is a part of our Green Acres

4 Family. We’re thankful for the great care she provides for our Residents.

AN IRISD
OLESSING

May the road rise up

to meet you.

May the wind be always

at your back.

May the sun shine warm

upon your face;

the rains fall soft upon

your fields and until
?@: we meef again,

Vi
B s may God hold you
in the palm of His hand.

Administrator Janelle Baldwin
Resident Care Coordinator Jen Guthrie
RCC Assistant Destiney Mogg and
Katelynn Curry
Home Manager Michelle Parker
Head of Maintenance Nick Leto
Life Enrichment Coordinator Durinda Rowe
Kitchen Managers Cindy Parker and
Melanie Rogers

-Chestnut Fields -Green Acres of Allendale -Green
Acres of Cadillac -Green Acres of Cedar Springs
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